
1.    Physically distance, yet socially connect. Even as we 
create the physical gaps that slow this virus, we must in fact 
remain socially connected. Recreate your social life virtually. 
Check-in with one or two people each day, especially anyone 
you know who is alone or undergoing hardship. Create 
social video chats, text someone a thank you. 

2.    Be an ally or “upstander” and invite others to join you: 
Stand up to racist, dog-whistle, ageist, xenophobic, classist 
or other speech that divides our community into “us” and 
“them.” We are all valuable and have a role to play. 

Especially stand up against the denigration of anyone in our 
Asian community at this time. 

3.    Call it by its name. Use the correct term for the virus, 
“novel coronavirus” (or “SARS CoV-2”) and for the disease, 
COVID-19. No other names are acceptable. 

4.    Affirm others.



 

2 
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God Bless and Stay Safe 

Patricia Lowe, J.D., CDE 
Executive Director, Office for Institutional Diversity  

The OID is available to address concerns during this 
time.  Please look for virtual education and awareness 
programs including chats/check-in focused on advancing 
and sustaining inclusion during these times.  In addition, 
please visit the OID website, twitter, Facebook for resources 
and upcoming events. 

Excellence in Teaching Day: Re-Envisioning Resilience 
Excellence in Teaching Day 2020, sponsored by the Center 
for Teaching Excellence, will focus on “Re-Envisioning 
Resilience,” challenging us to reimagine what it means to 
create rigorous, just, and humane teaching and learning 
environments that help students and instructors alike 
prepare to confront the 
significant challenges ahead. 

Professor Rhonda Magee, 
Professor of Law at the 
University of San Francisco, 
will provide this year’s keynote 
on “The Inner Work of 
Teaching and Learning for All: 
Notes on Contemplative 
Pedagogy for Equitable, Resilient Learning Communities.” 
Magee is a nationally recognized authority on mindfulness 
and racial justice in the field of law. 

Excellence in Teaching Day has been re-scheduled to 
take place virtually via Zoom on May 15, 2020. Please 
stay tuned for registration and other details. For more 
information, please contact centerforteaching@bc.edu. 

Affiliates Implement The Master Plan by Chris Wilson 
As part of the 20th Anniversary of the University Affiliates 
Program, the program agenda added The Master Plan by 
Chris Wilson. The book chronicles Mr. Wilson's journey 
from life in prisnn,


